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December 5, 1997

Steve McLellan, Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. McLellan:

Pursuant to conversations between Betty Erdahl of the WUTC staff and Glenn Harris of
our staff, this letter is to confirm that United Telephone Company of the Northwest in
Docket UT-971689 (petition for classification of intraLATA toll as competitive) agrees to

all the same conditions imposed on GTE in the First Supplemental Order in Docket UT-
970767.

By way of this letter, United also extends the effective date of the two associated filings
(tariff and price list) docketed as UT-971690 and UT-971691 from January 1, 1998, to
February 1, 1998.

Should there be any questions, please call me at (541) 387-9265 or Glenn Harris at
(541) 387-9290.

Sincerely,
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